
Dicerna Appoints Ling Zeng as
Chief  Legal  Officer  and
Secretary
Dicerna  Pharmaceuticals,  Inc.,  a  leading  developer  of
investigational  ribonucleic  acid  interference  (RNAi)
therapeutics, has appointed Ling Zeng as chief legal officer
and  secretary  and  a  member  of  the  Company’s  executive
leadership  team,”  reported  in  Dicerna’s  Press  Release.

“Over a career spanning more than two decades in the life
sciences  industry,  Ms.  Zeng  has  gained  broad  and  deep
experience  in  biopharmaceutical  law  and  global  drug
development, and has held multiple leadership positions in
North America, Europe and the Asia-Pacific region. Ms. Zeng
joins Dicerna from Novartis AG where she served as deputy head
of  the  legal  M&A  group  responsible  for  mergers  and
acquisitions (M&A). In her role, Ms. Zeng was responsible for
M&A across all business units and regions. Prior to Novartis,
Ms. Zeng held several senior-level positions at Bausch Health
Companies, Inc., most recently as vice president and general
counsel for Europe, the Middle East and Africa (EMEA), where
she  was  responsible  for  EMEA  legal  matters  in  over  30
countries,  and  provided  counsel  on  business  development
efforts, commercial operations, compliance, regulatory and IP
strategies, and M&A transactions and integrations. Earlier in
her career, Ms. Zeng was an associate at Cleary, Gottlieb,
Steen  &  Hamilton  in  New  York.  Ms.  Zeng  was  a  research
scientist  prior  to  beginning  her  legal  career.”

Read the article.
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